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Single	Examination	Procedure	

	
1204.		SHRI	SISIR	KUMAR	ADHIKARI:	
	
Will	the	Minister	of	HUMAN	RESOURCE	DEVELOPMENT	be	pleased	to	state?	
	
(a)		 whether	 the	 Government	 proposes	 to	 introduce	 a	 single	 examination	

procedure	for	various	admission	entrance	examination	systems	in	the	country;		

(b)	 	if	so,	the	details	thereof;		

(c)		 whether	the	Government	has	prepared	any	expert	report	therein;		

(d)		 if	so,	the	details	thereof;	and		

(e)		 whether	the	Government	has	any	proposal,	if	so,	the	details	thereof?	

	
ANSWER	

	
MINISTER	OF	HUMAN	RESOURCE	DEVELOPMENT	

	
(SMT.	SMRITI	ZUBIN	IRANI)	

	
(a)to	(e):	 A	 Committee	 of	 Eminent	 Persons	 appointed	 by	 the	 IIT	 Council	
recommended	to	have	a	single	exam	for	the	admission	to	the	IITs/NITs/IISERS	from	
the	year	2017.	The	report	is	currently	under	discussion	with	the	stakeholders.		
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